Chris Cochrane

Please do not pass this as it is one size fits all and will destroy small family farms. This will harm
the local production of food. We are seeing in unprecedented in modern times the need for
additional local sources of food with food shortages over the last two years. Poorly designed laws
which are written to protect the local ecology from large scale producers should not be applied to
small scale operations. Please do not kill rural traditions of growing livestock as pets or for home
production of food - a necessity for many low income households to be able to feed their families.
We have concerningly large numbers of hungry and starving children in our state, the unintended
consequence of making more hungry children is unconscionable. I implore you to not pass this
dangerous and harmful policy.



